
From: Gregory Mitchell <Gregory.Mitchell@cityofchicago.org> 
Sent: Thursday, August 26, 2021 3:18 PM 
To: Lauren Maniatis <Lauren.Maniatis@cityofchicago.org> 
Subject: Re: Reporting Reasonable Hosting 
  
 
Please note that I attended the following events in my official capacity as 7th ward Alderman in support 
of the CYC Rebecca Crown Youth Center in my ward. 
  
June 25, 2021 - Attended the Believe In Kids reception, at the invitation of the sponsor, Chicago Youth 
Center 
  
June 26, 2021 - Participated in the CYC Over The Edge event, at the invitation of the sponsor, Chicago 
Youth Center 
  
Thank you 
  
Alderman Greg Mitchell 
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